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Request: 
 
We would like to make a Freedom of Information request to your council regarding primate 
licensing. 
  
Please find our questions in the document attached. 
  
Please note that we make a request similar to this annually, but that this is a wholly new 
request regarding 2018 figures. There are also additional questions in the request that 
have not featured before, so please be sure not to forward on responses to requests from 
previous years but to treat this like a new request. 
  
 
Response: 
 
Please find response on attached document. 


